
Village of Tolono Board of Trustees 
Special Meeting 
June 23, 2020 

 
The Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) met on June 23, 2020.  President Robert 
Murphy called the meeting to order at 6:09pm.  Roll call found the following trustees present:  
Vicki Buffo, Ryan Perry, Jared Ping and Jared Robbins.  Trustee Terrence Stuber arrived at 
6:11pm.  Also present was Clerk Brandy Dalton, Police Chief Justin Levingston, Public Works 
Superintendent Matt Graven and IT Systems Administrator Brian Booher. 
 
The Board went over the Fiscal Year 2021 Budget and Appropriations numbers for IT, Police 
Department, Streets and Alleys, Water Department, Sewer Department and General Fund.  
The Board will discuss wage adjustments at the meeting on July 7, 2020. 
 
Motion by Ping, second by Buffo to adjourn the meeting at 9:23 pm.  Roll call:  Buffo, yes; 
Perry, yes; Ping, yes; Robbins, yes; Stuber, yes.  Motion passed.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brandy Dalton, RMC, CMC 
Village Clerk 
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